Year End - 2024

January 1, 2024 - December 31, 2024

GIVING UFPDA

Kennewick Baptist Church - 2425 W. Albany Ave - Kennewick, WA 99336

Attached are your
2024 giving records:

1.1.2024-12.31.2024

Thank You

Your generous and faithful gifts
allow KBC to continue regular
ministry efforts within our
church family, throughout our
local community, across the
region/nation, and around the
world.

God loves a cheerful and
generous giver (2 Cor. 9:7) and
we praise God for the good
work He continues to do within
and through this local church.

We need your prayers.

God has appointed not only
the financial means to support
this church, but also the
spiritual means through prayer.

Please continue to pray for the
KBC Family as we make much
of Christ together in this
community and among the
nations... for the glory of our
good Father.
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With another year behind us we once again have many
opportunities to reflect on God's goodness, rejoice in His
provision, look ahead with great hope, and continue tfo frust
in Christ day-by-day.

| want to thank you for your faithful giving and financial
investment in the ongoing ministry taking place at KBC.
It's a significant privilege that you would enfrust to us the
resources the Lord has already enfrusted to you.

As we reflect on 2024, | rejoice to tell you we were able fo
meet and exceed our anticipated church budget, were
faithful to resource the regular ministries taking place on a
weekly basis within this church, and were blessed to be able to
give generously to many causes outside of KBC. All of these
are demonstrations of God's kindness to/through His people...
and certainly that involves you and your gifts. Thank you!

Specifically, we were able to partner together in the following:

» Continuing to sponsor church planting efforts in Kennewick,
the Tri-Cifies, and the Northwest.

» KBC's Benevolence minisfry was able to help and sustain multiple
individuals/families with gifts meant to address specific needs and
demonstrate the love/generosity of Christ in tangible ways.

* Your generosity helped us send 18 KBCer's to Ecuador this past
summer. Praise God that many on this feam were made up of high
school and college students. We were also able to send a feam of 6
to partner with our missionaries in East Asia.

» Qur church family was able to give away approximately 20% of all
financial gifts we received throughout 2024... investing these
resources in areas of local, regionai, national, and global missions.

At the end of another year, there is much to be grateful for.
The Lord has been incredibly good to us as a church ang I'm
thankful for each of you and your faithfulpess.



